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At its 3 August 1999 meeting the Spreydon-Heathcote Community Board
considered information following public consultation regarding landscape
enhancement and the naming of Ernlea Reserve.

Additional historical information has now come to light which (inter alia)
indicates that the present name should be spelt as “Ernle”, and in view of
this, at its meeting of 26 August 1999 Council resolved that
recommendation 3 of the Board’s report be referred back to the Board for
further consideration.

Recommendation: That the historical information be provided to residents,
suggesting renaming the reserve to “Ernle Clark Reserve”.


